
Principal’s Message:  As the year comes to a close, we take this opportunity to recognize and thank the staff 
members who are moving on and to welcome those who are joining our team.  
● First, we extend our gratitude to Mr. Tristan Roberecki for his commitment over the past year, stepping in for 
Mr. Ryan Malech. 
● Mr. Malech has accepted a new position in Winnipeg, and we wish him all the best in his future endeavors.
● We also wish Ms. Carlee Penner a successful move as she transitions to NHS as a full-time guidance counselor. 
Ms. Penner has been a tremendous influence, supporting our students in Learning Support and Guidance, and 
making significant contributions in the classroom.
● Ms. Reisa Horton will be transitioning from the classroom to take on Ms. Penner’s role in Learning Support 
and Guidance. We are also excited to welcome Ms. Jada Wieler as a new classroom teacher, bringing with her several 
years of valuable experience.
● Mr. Rob Giesbrecht will be moving on from his role as a PE teacher.  We are grateful for his leadership and 
contributions over the years, and we wish him great success in his future endeavors. We are pleased that Mr. Lucas 
Enns will be joining us as our new PE teacher. Mr. Enns comes to us with a wealth of experience in PE and coaching 
from his previous position in the Garden Valley School Division

. 
We are immensely grateful for the hard work and dedication of the staff members who are moving on. Their 
contributions have been invaluable and deeply appreciated. We also look forward to the fresh perspectives and 
energy that our incoming staff members will bring to our community.

Thank you to everyone for your support over this past year. Landmark Collegiate thrives when there is a strong 
network of support from parents, coaches and volunteers, businesses, community teams and organizations, churches, 
and Flatland. It is through this network that our students are able to excel.  On behalf of everyone at Landmark 
Collegiate, we wish you all a safe, relaxing, and enjoyable summer. As we wrap up this year, I encourage you to reach 
out to me with any questions, concerns, or suggestions you may have. Your active participation and feedback are 
crucial in helping us continually improve and grow, as we work to create an environment where our students can truly 
thrive.

Moving?  HSD transportation department has asked 
that if you are moving in the summer, please call 
their office at 1-204-320-2347 and notify them of 
the changes. This helps them as they plan bus 
routes for the start of school. 

Schedule - Student timetables for grades 9-12 are 
available on the student and parent portals.  If 
students are wanting to make changes to their 
schedule, please contact the school office.  
Homeroom placements for grade 7 and 8 students 
will be released to the parent portal on Monday, 
August 26.  

Links: 
● SRSS Clinic Newsletter - As a reminder, the 
SRSS has a clinic that is open to all HSD students. 
● Informnet has released their summer 
registration information.  This may be of interest if 
your child is interested in taking a course over the 
summer as an extra credit or credit recovery.
● Tache Youth Lemonade Stand Contest
● Tache Business Fair

Looking Ahead
Wed, Jun 26 - Landmark Collegiate Grad
Fri, Jun 28  Report Cards Issued on Parent Portal
Wed, Aug 21 School Office Reopens

https://target.brightarrow.com/Attachments2/49132F3FE82E4659B8B9FF9B03CD5F26/Lets%20Chat%20-%20May%20June_093443.pdf
https://drive.google.com/file/d/16w6QeNaPc-NPH8NSPx91cpgaUgcoMvdT/view?usp=drive_link
https://lc.hsd.ca/wp-content/uploads/sites/18/2024/06/Youth-Lemonade-Stand-Contest-Poster.pdf
https://lc.hsd.ca/wp-content/uploads/sites/18/2024/06/Youth-Business-Fair.pdf

